## Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association

President Treasurer Secretary Good & Welfare Coordinator Don Alford Ken Cole Fred Morse Al Mitchell Mike Jackson 573-1063 679-6703 383-2410 679-5974 525-0153 E Mail E Mail donlora@sympatico.ca mike.bon@cogeco.ca

Meeting was held on Tuesday September 13/11,10.00 a.m. At Macassa Bay Yatch Club. There were 61 Pensioners in attendance.

Treasurers Report as of August 26/11

\$2994.06

Last Alarm

William Midwinter

72 yrs.

Good & Welfare contacted or visited Tom Kearney, Jack Fisher, Harold Schatz, Dave Beattie, John Currier, Gary Burgess, Tom Simpson, Mike Lynch, Jim McEntee, Len Saltmarsh, Bob Hesp, Bill McCullouch.

Anniversary Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Bob Cober

50 yrs.

Thanks to all who attended the Labour Day and Remembrance Day Parades.

Local 288 I.A.F.F. Wish to Thank the Members who assisted at the football game boot-collection for Charity.

Thanks to Steve Morelli and Crew who helped out at the Annual Wayne Murray Horseshoe Pitch Tournament

Champions 2011

11

B. Acheson

J. Warden

Second

2011

A Chalmers

B. Donovan

If you wish E Mail contact Mike Jackson.

Ex. Wishes You and Your Families A Merry Christmas And A Prosporous New Year.

Next Meeting Tuesday December 13/11 10.30 a.m. Macassa bay Yatch Club.

There will be at least a nomination for the position of the president in the March Meeting. Don Alford took this position on an interm basis and wishes to step down in March. The association Thanks Don for all that he has done. We wish him well in his future endevours.

Fred Morse Sec.